10th Jenuary, 1950,

Dear 311'.,

With reference to your letter of the 30th
December last regarding the Steamer "CYDOVIA", I retum
- herewith Shell Expansion Plan together with two copies,
It 1s thought well to remark that the Hull
Surveyors wrote to this Office on the 22nd ultimo rega
the Superintendent's letter of the 168th ultimo, and it may
be of interest to you to know that they state the ship has
short wells with long poop, bridge and forecastle. Also
that it 1s a practice to continue the mmbering of the
strakes to include these, as was done in their report.

Youras faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classiflcation Comittee,

The Surveyors,
CARDIFF,
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